
Prague City Hall provides internships to students of schools that operate within the Czech 

Republic. These placements are part of their studies and are conducted in Czech. 

In exceptional cases, an internship in English can be provided to a foreign student who is 

studying in the Czech Republic at that time (for example as part of an exchange 

programme). The offer of placements suitable for foreign students depends on the current 

demand from City Hall departments. 

Student internships are carried out on the basis of a contract concluded between the 

employer, the school and the student. For this reason, the school (or the intermediary 

institution represented in the Czech Republic) must agree to conclude such a contract. We 

unfortunately do not sign individual contracts with students.  

Please send any questions about current placement opportunities to the address 

gabriela.kolarova@praha.eu. 
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